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April 25, 2016 703-549-6610 (fax) 

The Honorable Ken Calvert 
u.s. House of Representatives 
2205 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515 

Fax: 202-225-2004 

Dear Representative Calvert: 

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports your legislation (RR. 4941) that 
will ensure military reservists will receive Post 9/11 GI Bill benefits as intended by 
correcting an unintended issue that causes reservists who report for active duty under 
Title 10 to lose their entire Monthly Housing Allowance (MHA) and book stipend. Just 
one day of Title 10 service can result in forfeiture of MHA and book stipend for all or 
most of the month. The bill will ensure the MHA is prorated for the portion ofthe month 
the service member is not on active duty. 

The Association appreciates your leadership on this issue and stands ready to 
provide assistance in advancing this legislation. 

The FRA point of contact is Stephen Tassin, Assistant Director of Legislative 
Programs, at the above numbers or (stephent@fra.org). 

Sincerely, 

~~Eh 
National Executive Director 
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